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S3 Pupil Progress Evening Tuesday 21st January 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
 
On the evening of Tuesday 21st January, there will be an opportunity to meet with your child’s 
teachers to discuss their progress this session.  This is of particular importance this term as we 
prepare learners for S3 Assessments just after the Spring Holiday. Attainment in these 
assessments will give a good indiciation of how young people will cope with National 
Qualifications.  
 
The meeting will begin at 5pm and finish at 7.30pm and you are invited to meet with individual 
teachers by appointment.  Each appointment will last 5 minutes.  Appointments will take place in 
school, but are booked via an online system.  This allows you to choose your own appointment 
times with teachers. You will receive an email confirming your appointments. 
 
Appointments can be made from 9.00am on Wednesday 8th January and the booking system will 
close at 5.00pm on Monday 20th January.  To book appointments please visit  
 

https://glenifferhigh.schoolcloud.co.uk/ 
 
Enter your title, forename, and surname then your child’s forename, surname and date of birth to 
log in to the system. You can then choose the teachers you would like to meet and appointments 
will be generated for you. You will also have the opportunity to book appointments with the 
Pastoral Principal Teacher and/or Support for Learning Teacher for your child’s house if required.   
 
Parents who wish to bring their child to the Parents' Evening are asked that their child accompany 
them for the whole evening. 
 
I do hope that you will take the opportunity to meet with your child’s teachers on  
21st January and welcome your support.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Lisa Chalmers  
Head Teacher 
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